
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/25/2017 10:13:41 AM
Subject: RE: Sat evening

Is that for the Doc’s BBQ event or something different?
 
L-
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 10:11 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Sat evening
 
The contact for tomorrow evening is Tyler Hughes at 803-480-1749
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